To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Medora requests your support and assistance in advancing and improving our aging
infrastructure, in anticipation of unprecedented visitation.

The Theodore Roosevelt Presidential Library, large development projects by the Theodore Roosevelt
Medora Foundation, and continued private development within and adjacent to our City are in various
stages of planning and construction. Best estimates are that these new projects - in addition to our
existing local, state, and federal attractions - will push our annual number of visitors to well over 500,000
individuals. This is welcome news, of course, but it will put a critical financial strain upon our community
of approximately 125 taxpaying residents.

Any support you may be able to extend to lessen these impacts would be most welcome and
appreciated. Please contact me with any questions, or for further details.
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Mayor, City of Medora

Respectfully,
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Derwin Zuroff

derwin_zuroff@medorand.gov

701-876-9717 (cell)

465 Pacific Avenue
P.O. Box 418A
Medora, ND 58645

mauditor@midstate.net
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